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Twenty-first Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

 

\August 25, 2019 

 

St. Lawrence 
Catholic Church 

Newman 
Center

 

Mission Statement 
 

Sharing the abundant love of  
Christ as a  university  

Catholic parish.

Reverend Jake Anderson 
Parochial Administrator 

612.331.7941, x1110 
frjake@umncatholic.org 

Mass Times 
 

Sunday                 8 AM, 10 AM, 7 PM 
Monday-Friday    12:15 PM 
Saturday                9 AM 
 

Reconciliation 
Monday through Saturday  

after Daily Mass 

New Members 
We welcome you, our parishioners and  

visitors, to our church community of  
St. Lawrence-Newman.  We invite you  

to share with us the gifts of the Holy Spirit.  
Your presence with us is always a blessing.   

If you would like to become a registered 
member, forms are available in the  

Gathering Space. 

 

Welcome to 
all who are 
seeking the 

Way, the 
Truth, and 
the Light of 

Christ in 
their lives 



 

 

Scripture Readings for the Week 
 

Monday, August 26      1 Thessalonians 2:1-5, 8b-10   Matt. 23:13-22 
Tuesday, August 27      1 Thessalonians 2:1-8         Matthew 23:23-26 
Wednesday, August 28     1 Thessalonians 2:9-13       Matthew 23:27-32 

Thursday, August 29     1 Thessalonians 3:7-13         Mark 6:17-29 
Friday, August 30      1 Thessalonians 4:1-8           Matthew 25:1-13 
Saturday, August 31      1 Thessalonians 4:1-8           Matthew 25:1-13 
 

              Sunday, September 1   
Sirach 3:17-18, 20, 28-29              Resp. Psalm:  Psalm 68:4-5, 6-7, 10-11 
Hebrews 12:18-19, 22-24a                                   Gospel:  Luke 14:1, 7-14 

 
 

Parish Office 
1203 Fifth Street SE, Minneapolis, MN 55414 

 
Phone  (612) 331-7941 
Fax      (612) 379-1004 
Social Hall (612) 331-3437 
E-mail     info@umncatholic.org 
Website     www.umncatholic.org 
 
 
Office Hours    Mon-Fri, 8:30 am-4:30 pm 
  Sunday  8:30 am-Noon 

 
 
 

Staff 
 

Brother Ken Apuzzo      Ext. 1020 
 Director of Campus Ministry 
 broken@brohope.net 

 
Brother Matthew Warnez     Ext. 1200 
 Campus Minister 
 bromatthew@brohope.net 
 
Brother Gary Davis      Ext. 2200 
 Minister of Community Life  
 brogary@brohope.net 

 
Joe Brough    
 Music Director 
 jbrough@umncatholic.org 

 
Katie Gearns 
 Development Director     Ext. 1220 
 kgearns@umncatholic.org 

 
Rochelle Shirk       Ext. 1010 
 Business-Development Administrator 
 rshirk@umncatholic.org 

 
Rebekah Solheim      Ext. 1000 
  Secretary 
 rsolheim@umncatholic.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trustees 
 

Alice King Moormann          
     amoormann@umncatholic.org 

 
Tom Hagen            
     thagen@umncatholic.org 

Please Pray  for those who are ill, and for their caregivers:  
 

Pat Adrian, Eleanor Aho, Kathleen Baron, Derek Brakob, John Carrier, 
Julie Casady, Owen Chiu, Nanny Collins, Evelyn Czaia, Betty Davidson,  
Trenton Deming, Connie Domino, Sonia Ellison, Laura Greey,  
Bill Hafner, Debbie Hallin, Lou Hammer, Doreothe Hanson,  
Richard Hanson, Lisa Harm, Marvel Harris James Harris, Nick Heille, 
Theresa Johnson, Catheryn Klukas, Marion Mayerhofer, Mike McCalley, 
Amy Miller, Anna Mirocha, Jim Montury, Michael Parker,  Don Pojar, 
Chuck Prawalski, Christine Pribula, Richard Pullka, Christina Robinson, 
Jennifer Salness, Gordy Skinner, Nate Travis 

Mass Intentions   (August 25 — September 1) 
 

Sunday     8 am    +Ann and +Kermit Sherman     10 am   For Our Parish 
   (8/25)     7 pm    +Deacon Paul Carlson 
 

 Monday, August 26   Isaac Claflin 
Tuesday, August 27   +Dick Klein 
Wednesday, August 28   Daniel Kalish 
Thursday, August 29   Special Intention 
Friday, August 30   +Marie Huss 
Saturday, August 31   +Nicole Ries 
 

Sunday     8 am   Claudia and +Joe Riley  
   (9/1)     10 am   +Francis McCalley and +Joseph Fuss 
       7 pm   +Deacon Paul Carlson 

Birthdays This Week 
 

August 27 Joe St. Anthony 
August 28 Gladys Chelte 
August 30 Evelyn Czaia, Kyle Sandberg 
August 31 Frank Bezdicek, Erin Tlachac 

On the Calendar 
 
 

Monday Women’s Book Club, 7 PM, Gathering Space 
  Volleyball, 8 PM in our gym 
Tuesday Loaves & Fishes, 5 PM, St. Stephen’s School 
Friday  Potluck Supper and Cards, 6 PM, Gathering Space 



 

 

In Support of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

St. Lawrence parishioner Bronwen Hudleston is  
continuing to gather clothing to donate to St. Vincent de 
Paul.  During this warming season, light jackets and  
summer clothing are needed.   Clothing is needed for 
adults and children.  If  you have items to donate, please 
bring them to the office. 

 

Loaves and Fishes 
 

We are scheduled to prepare and serve a 
Loaves and Fishes meal at St. Stephen’s 
School (2111 Clinton Avenue S.—across 22nd 
Avenue from the church, in the lower level) on  
Tuesday, August 27.  We are always in need 
of volunteers.  The meal is served from 5:30 to 
6:30 PM, and we usually serve 200+ people, 
including men, women and children.  After the 
meal, those who can stay, clean up and we are 
usually finished around 7 PM.   

 

Women’s Book Club 
4

th
 Monday of the Month at 7 PM  

in the Gathering Space 
 
Monday, August 26 
Lilac Girls, by Martha Hall Kelly 
 
Monday, September 23 
Midnight’s Children, by Salman Rushdie 
 
All women of the parish are invited to join the club! 

Fall Adult Bible Study 
Begins Week of September 16

th
 at 

St. Joseph in Rosemount 
 

Join this 12-week Bible study about Mary.   
Registration and payment ($35) are due 
September 4th.  For information, visit 
www.stjosephcommunity.org. 

 
Did you know? 
 

Brother Gary Davis (of the Brotherhood of 
Hope) is our new Minister of Community Life.  
He will serve as our RCIA director, and will  
coordinate adult formation activities such as  
parish retreats and Sunday Bible Café.  As  
Minister of Community Life, Brother Gary will 
be a liaison between the resident parishioners and 
the student parishioners, and will work to create 
connections and community between these 
groups. 
 

Welcome to St. Lawrence-Newman,  
Brother Gary! 

Catholic Tutor Corps 
 

The Catholic Tutor Corps (CTC) has been providing 
volunteer tutors to Minneapolis and St. Paul Catholic 
schools for 18 years.  The tutors, working one-on-one 
in grades 1-8, have become an increasingly important 
resource for these schools, and the demand for more 
tutors continues to grow.  We are now recruiting  
tutors to assist us in the coming school year.  The 
schools we serve have been predominately low  
income and minority populations.  We have needs for 
tutors at schools close to the University of Minnesota 
community:  St. John Paul II (NE Minneapolis),  
Sacred Heart (Robbinsdale), St. Peter Claver  
(St. Paul), and St. Helena (south Minneapolis).  For 
other schools, refer to our web site.  Please consider 
volunteering a couple of hours each week to share 
your knowledge with some young students.  If you 
are interested, contact Richard McGuire at 
612.360.0677 or ctutorcorps@gmail.com. 

Potluck Supper, Cards and Games! 
Friday, August 30, 6 PM  
in the Gathering Space 
 

All are invited to join this card-
loving group of parishioners.  They 
meet the 1st and 3rd Fridays of each 
month.   
 
When there is a 5th Friday (this 
month!), the evening begins at 6 PM with a potluck 
supper. 
 


